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The bi-weekly newsletter of the Eastern Ontario Outaouais Regional Council 
 

News 

 

QUICK LINKS 
o  ***New*** Jobs 

o  ***NEW*** Ukraine events 

o ***NEW***Pastoral Relations Minutes   

o Executive Minutes 

o Upcoming Events     

o Online Worship  

o Submit an Event  

 
IN THIS ISSUE 
o Rev. David Timpson 

o Workplace Discrimination, etc. 

o Camp Awesome Update 

o Annual Theology Conference 

o People News 

o Office Administrators Retreat 

o News from the GCO – New Moderator 
 
 

 

 

 

The Workplace Discrimination, Harassment and Violence 
Response Policy of The United Church of Canada has been 
updated for 2022 and is available HERE. 
 

 

EOORC NEWS Summer Schedule 
The next EOORC News will be published on Wednesday, Aug 24th and the bi-weekly schedule will resume on September 7th, 2022. 
 

Help Rev. David Timpson 
Stay At Home 

 

Many people in the EOORC 
who came from the  former 
Bay of Quinte Conference 
know that Rev. David 
Timpson has been diagnosed 
with ALS.   
 

A GoFundMe page has been 
started to raise funds for Rev. 
David to stay home with his 
wife, Brenda. Find out more 
HERE.  
 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://eoorc.ca/about-us/careers-volunteer-opportunities-2/
https://eoorc.ca/resources/ukraine-conflict-how-can-we-help/
https://eoorc.ca/ministries/pastoral-relations-minutes/
https://eoorc.ca/about-us/governance/
https://eoorc.ca/events/
https://eoorc.ca/resources/online-worship/
https://eoorc.ca/events/community/add
https://united-church.ca/sites/default/files/2022-07/harassment-policy-2022.pdf
https://www.gofundme.com/f/donate-to-help-david-timpson-stay-at-home
https://www.gofundme.com/f/donate-to-help-david-timpson-stay-at-home
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Camp Awesome Update  
It is hard to believe we are halfway through our summer already! Camp Awesome has had two wonderful weeks at Bells 
Corners United Church and Barrhaven United Church This week we are at Emmanuel United Church. We want to thank these 
churches for opening their doors to this program.  
 

Our in-person programs are now full for this summer, but we still have space next week in the Camp Awesome @ Home Virtual 
Program. 
 

Camp Awesome @ Home is a program that is delivered online by our trained camp staff and includes active games, stories, 
music and mini camper challenges. This is a free or pay-what-you-can program. For more information and to sign up please visit 
our website. 

More information 
and registration 

 
 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://camp-awesome.ca/camp-awesome-at-home/
https://eoorc.ca/event/2022-church-office-administrators-retreat/
https://eoorc.ca/event/2022-church-office-administrators-retreat/
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Rev. Angela Bailey - A Woman of Inspiration 
Rev. Angela Bailey was recognized as a Woman of 
Inspiration as part of the 2022 Celebration of Ottawa's 
Distinguished Women.  
 

Read about her many achievements HERE.  
 

Angela received her award during a June 27 ceremony 
held at La Maison de la francophonie d'Ottawa. 
Congratulations to Angela! 
 

Rev. Richard Magie 
April 20, 1945 ~ July 11, 2022 (age 77) 

 

Passed away at the Lennox and Addington County 
Hospital in Napanee, Rev. Richard Magie of Parham, 
Ontario, unexpectedly Monday, July 11, 2022, after 
sudden health complications, and surrounded by loved 
ones at age 77. Loving husband of Rev. Micheline 
Montreuill. See full obituary. 
 

The in-person Conference will be 
held at: Crossroads United Church 
690 Sir John A. MacDonald Blvd, 
Kingston, ON K7M 1A2. 

More Information. 
 

Lillian Hobbs 
Long-time member of Munster United Church, Lillian 
Hobbs passed away on July 17, 2022. She was one of the 
longest serving LLWLs in the Ottawa area. Details about a 
service for Lillian will be available in August.  

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://frottawadw.ca/biog/rev-angela-bailey/
https://www.hannahfuneralhome.com/obituary/Richard-Magie?utm_source=ECORC+news+distribution+list+full&utm_campaign=998e26c3d7-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_8_21_2019_13_53_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_f6bc238c60-998e26c3d7-20224465&ct=t(Y_COPY_01)
https://eoorc.ca/event/annual-theology-conference/
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News from the  
General Council Office    

 
The July 19th  edition  and  the July 12th  edition of E-ssentials are now 
available. Includes Emancipation Day Celebrations, General Council 44 
Decision Sessions, and more.  
 
 
 
The July 26th edition of E-ssentials includes information about the United 
Church’s newly elected moderator, Rev. Dr. Carmen Lansdowne.  
 
More information about Rev. Dr. Lansdowne can be found HERE. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
The July 18th issue of United-In-Learning is available. 
 

 

 

*** 

Join the EOORC Facebook group and follow us on Twitter 
 click on icons 

 

 
 

Rev. Dr. Carmen Lansdowne 

 

mailto:ajansman@united-church.ca
https://mailchi.mp/united-church/es220705-1049796?e=1b6bde3bd6
https://mailchi.mp/united-church/es220705-1049780?e=1b6bde3bd6
https://mailchi.mp/united-church/es220726-1049820?e=1b6bde3bd6
https://united-church.ca/news/rev-dr-carmen-lansdowne-elected-44th-moderator
https://mailchi.mp/united-church/united-in-learning-1049804?e=1b6bde3bd6
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1951284808270361/
https://twitter.com/EoorcU?fbclid=IwAR13CrU8BLzXZrdX6CVVdfvUIBbfwQmampznhXF0qwC5v5RTSNEZX9NvZzU

